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UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII 

HONOLULU 14, HAWAII 

HAWAII INSTITUTE OF GEOPHYSICS 

July 21, 1958 

Mr. Grote Reber
 
Genera.l Delivery
 
Wailuku, l~ui, Hawaii 

Dear Hr. Reber: 

The Hawaii Institute of Geophysics cordially invites 
you to attend the Open House and Dedica.tion of the 
Ha.leakala Observatory Satellite Tracking Station to be 
held on Saturday, August 2, 1958, from 11:00 avm, to 
3:00 n.m. LQ~cheon will be served. 

Please notify the office of the Hawaii Institute of 
Geophysics at theUniver'sity of Hawaii vlhether you will 
be able to attend the Open House. \o1e will appreciate 
an early reply. 

Cordially yours, 

~/.P.~ 
Leonard D. Tuthill 
Chairman, Advisory Board 
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